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I joined Glebe in October 2018 after moving to England from 

Belgium. I’m currently in my sixth year of teaching and I am currently 

educating year 5. Being able to say I work at Glebe is a great honour, 

working alongside a strong team, sharing the same mindset of 

wanting the best for the children in Glebe’s attendance. One of my 

highlights at Glebe has been organising and running the hockey 

league for our year 5 and 6 pupils and achieving first place in the 

borough competition. 

 

Developing our school is something I have a great interest in. As the 

new staff governor, I will embrace assisting the wider governing body 

from a different angle in making head way for our school’s future. 

 

 


